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Global Leaders 2016 has begun - what an exciting day! Over 80 students from all across the world
have joined us for a fun, stimulating and thought-provoking experience in Cambridge. With all the
students settled into their new rooms, the evening was spent getting to know each other, and the
Reach Cambridge staff and corridor supervisors. After a pizza-picnic for dinner, there was a
welcome talk followed by ice-breaker games outside which were great fun and really did break the
ice. Everyone is already settling in nicely - friends are made very quickly here at Reach Cambridge. It
was a reasonably early night for everyone so that we are fresh and ready for the excursion day to
Hampton Court Palace.

Written by Kate, Corridor Supervisor & Head of Pastoral Care


